
 

May 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Across the country, May 8-12, 2023, is recognized as Teacher Appreciation Week. At their April 11, 2023, 
Board of Trustees meeting, the Citrus Community College District Board of Trustees voted unanimously to 
adopt a proclamation to express their appreciation for our faculty, including the positive impact they have on 
the lives of our students, and the significant contributions faculty make to our campus community.  
 
Today I am writing to express my appreciation for each one of our dedicated faculty members. Thank you 
for doing your best each day to support our students and help them develop a strong sense of belonging as 
they pursue their academic and career goals. 
 
Since joining the campus community almost two years ago, I’ve had the privilege of meeting and getting to 
know many of the outstanding instructors, librarians and counselors that are part of the faculty at Citrus 
College. With each interaction, I am reminded how much you care about the well-being and success of our 
students. Your equity-minded and student-centered approach to facilitating learning and support helps to 
create the Citrus College experience for our students. It makes our College unique, and our campus 
community is grateful. 
 
Earlier this academic year during our Convocation program, we heard from five remarkable students and 
alumni as they shared their personal stories of how faculty members made a profound and lasting impact on 
their personal, professional and academic development. Hearing their stories reminds us that our students 
deeply appreciate the encouragement and inspiration they receive from you on a daily basis. 
 
Once again, thank you for the empathy, care and compassion that you show to our students and your 
colleagues every day. I hope that you have a wonderful week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 

 


